
PE. 

The reopening of the changing facilities means children no longer need to arrive in school 

dressed down in joggers and a t-shirt for the day.  Children can wear a polo shirt and have 

their shorts on under their school bottoms/skirt or access space to change.  Gym kit should 

remain navy on the bottom and white on the top and strictly no football strips.  As always 

jewellery should be removed as a safety precaution.  All classes have both indoor and 

outdoor sessions and in the case of inclement weather all will be indoor.  Please ensure your 

child has a warm jumper, a waterproof jacket, and sensible shoes.   PE days for each class 

are listed below.   Please note some classes have 3 slots as they have 2 short blocks and 1 

longer block.  This is purely timetabling. 

 

Room 1 Thursday Friday   

Room 2 Tuesday  Friday  

Room 3 Monday  Tuesday Thursday 

Room 4 Tuesday   Thursday  

Room 6 Monday   Wednesday  Thursday 

Room 7 Wednesday Friday   

Room 8  Monday  Wednesday  Friday 

Room 9 Monday Thursday  Friday 

Room 10 Monday  Wednesday   

Room 11 Monday  Thursday Friday 

Room 13 Tuesday  Wednesday  

Room 14 Tuesday Wednesday   

 


